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It was lovely to see lots of families for our Easter Hat 

parade.  We had some lovely creations this year.  

Thank you to the P&C for the yummy lunch pack 

and running the guessing competition. 

What’s on Term 1 

Thur 11 Apr School camp 

Fri 12 Apr School camp 

   Awards assembly 2.30 pm 

   Last day of Term 1 

 

Term 2  

Mon 29 Apr Staff development day 

Tues 30 Apr Students return 

Thur   2 May Dental van visit - two weeks 

 

 

 

 



   Bellbrook Public School …….. a proud member of the Macleay Public Schools group 

Have you returned your dental envelope?  These will be collected by NSW Health 

tomorrow. 

The dental van will be visiting the school in Week 1 Term 2.  All students will be 

assessed and then any dental work will be carried out on site.  

Our school camp is this Thursday and Friday.  Please make sure you have returned 

the green note.  Children not camping the night need to be collected by 7.30 pm on 

Thursday evening. 

Hoping to see lots of families at our awards assembly this Friday at 2.30 pm.  

It’s important that all students return to school on the first day of Term 2 which is 

Tuesday, 30 April 2024.  Monday, 29 April 2024 is a staff development day.  Enjoy the 

break and stay safe. 

News 

The winner of the P&C guessing competition with the closest guess under the actual amount.  There were 119 

eggs in the jar. 


